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Board of Supervisors Comment Re: Item G.I
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8/23/22

RE: Agenda Item G.l: Consider Sending Letter of Opposition to AS 1608 (Gipson & Weber) Related to Consolidation of
Offices of the Sheriff, Coroner and Public Administrator.

To The Board of Supervisors,

The consolidation of the Sheriff and Coroner's office and the Public Administrator might have cost saving benefits,
however it does not serve the community well. Remember this incident in 2017? Consolidating that much power does
nothing to fight corruption, especially when the one investigating is an internal agency. Having an independant Coroner
and Public Administrator is a key component for transparent government and being able to hold law enforcement
accountable.

I would also like to mention the last time Supervisor Bohn wanted to send a letter to the San Francisco District
Attorney's office. Did it ever materialize?

I question the intention behind this move and I encourage you to vote to support the separation of Sheriff, Coroner and
Public Administrator.

Thank you,

Tibora Gircyzc-Blum


